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rights, or establishes a joint venture 
where the commercial entity holds pat-
ent or licensing rights; or 

(iii) Any other situation in which the 
commercial entity intends to obtain an 
immediate or eventual commercial ad-
vantage for the commercial entity and/ 
or the researcher. 

(2) Research and development activi-
ties that are not funded directly by a 
commercial entity, if the researcher 
intends to obtain an immediate or 
eventual commercial advantage. Indi-
cations that the researcher intends to 
obtain an immediate or eventual com-
mercial advantage may include, but 
are not limited to: 

(i) The research is directed toward 
developing a commercially viable im-
provement of a product already on the 
market; or 

(ii) The researcher has sought or is 
seeking commercial funding for the 
purpose of developing a commercial ap-
plication; or 

(iii) The researcher or university has 
sought or is seeking a patent to protect 
a commercial application which the re-
search is developing; or 

(iv) Other evidence that the re-
searcher is aware of a commercial ap-
plication for the research and has di-
rected the research toward developing 
that application. 

(c) Certain research and development 
activities involving microorganisms 
subject to jurisdiction under the Act 
are exempt from reporting under this 
part. A person conducting research and 
development activities which meet the 
conditions for the exemptions de-
scribed in §§ 725.232, 725.234, or 725.238 is 
exempt from TERA reporting under 
this subpart. 

(d) A microorganism is not exempt 
from reporting under subpart D of this 
part if any amount of the microorga-
nism, including as part of a mixture, is 
processed, distributed in commerce, or 
used, for any commercial purpose other 
than research and development. 

(e) Quantities of the inactivated 
microorganism, or mixtures or articles 
containing the inactivated microorga-
nism, remaining after completion of re-
search and development activities may 
be disposed of as a waste in accordance 
with applicable Federal, State, and 
local regulations. 

(f) A person who manufactures, im-
ports, or processes a microorganism 
solely for research and development is 
not required to comply with the re-
quirements of this section if: 

(1) The person is manufacturing a mi-
crobial pesticide identified in 
§ 172.45(c), or 

(2) The person is manufacturing a mi-
crobial pesticide for which an Experi-
mental Use Permit is required, pursu-
ant to § 172.3; or 

(3) The person is manufacturing a mi-
crobial pesticide for which a notifica-
tion or an Experimental Use Permit is 
not required to be submitted. 

§ 725.232 Activities subject to the juris-
diction of other Federal programs 
or agencies. 

This part does not apply to any re-
search and development activity that 
meets all of the following conditions. 

(a) The microorganism is manufac-
tured, imported, or processed solely for 
research and development activities. 

(b) There is no intentional testing of 
a microorganism outside of a struc-
ture, as structure is defined in § 725.3. 

(c)(1) The person receives research 
funds from another Federal agency, 
and the funds are awarded on the con-
dition that the research will be con-
ducted in accordance with the relevant 
portions of the NIH Guidelines, or 

(2) A Federal agency or program oth-
erwise imposes the legally binding re-
quirement that the research is to be 
conducted in accordance with relevant 
portions of the NIH Guidelines. 

§ 725.234 Activities conducted inside a 
structure. 

A person who manufactures, imports, 
or processes a microorganism is not 
subject to the reporting requirements 
under subpart D of this part if all of 
the following conditions are met: 

(a) The microorganism is manufac-
tured, imported, or processed solely for 
research and development activities. 

(b) The microorganism is used by, or 
directly under the supervision of, a 
technically qualified individual, as de-
fined in § 725.3. The technically quali-
fied individual must maintain docu-
mentation of the procedures selected to 
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